
New measures by Pakistan Government to combat smuggling of
import items by Afghanistan

Description

The Ministry of Commerce, Government of Pakistan has issued Statutory Regulatory Order (SRO) #
1397(I)/2023 dated:03rd OCT 2023 for Measures to be taken to stop the Smuggling of items
imported by Afghanistan in transit through Pakistan. Goods specified in a SRO are Items Banned for
transit through Pakistan.

Please refer to the attached copy of SRO for further details.

For any queries, please contact your local customer service representative.
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